## View PDF

By

Rabbi Marc D. Angel

Shalom uvrakha, there's been a lot of discussion about how Jewish college students are dealing with anti-Semitism and anti-Israel activism. Prof. Howard Wettstein of the University of California, Riverside, has written an article on the topic. You can access it by going to the homepage at jewishideas.org The direct link is <a href="https://www.jewishideas.org/articles/being-jewish-campus">https://www.jewishideas.org/articles/being-jewish-campus</a>.

Please share your own thoughts and experiences by emailing me at <a href="mdangel@jewishideas.org">mdangel@jewishideas.org</a>, and please let me know if you would give permission to have your views posted on our website with your name, anonymously, or not at all.

University Network Newsletter